
 

 

INVITATION TO TENDER  

Seabright Outfall Underwater Pipeline 

 

Tenders are requested from suitably qualified and experienced 

marine contractors for the regular (6 times per year minimum) 

inspection and maintenance of the underwater sewage outfall 

pipeline, flumes and associated equipment. 

 

Seabright outfall is located just west of Hungry Bay 

approximately 2,500ft from shore at a depth of 60ft. 

 

Interested contractors may collect the Bid Documents from 

the Corporation’s offices at City Hall during normal office 

hours from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday to Friday.  

 

Bids should be submitted in the envelope provided no later 

than 3pm on Thursday, 1st November 2019 

 

Inquiries by bidders are to be directed to Duane Crockwell at 

441-292 1234 ext.225 or email at dcrockwell@cityhall.bm  

 

The Corporation of Hamilton is not bound to accept the 

lowest or any Proposal.  

 

City Hall   Duane Crockwell 

9th October 2018                   General Superintendent 
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